May 2021 PTO MINUTES
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· The PTO will be working to support the Backpack Program with a final distribution to bridge the time between the last day of school and the summer food program.  

· The T-Shirt/Sweatshirt Spirit Wear sale was a success! 240 items were sold and will come in early June.

· We are in the process of finalizing the yearbook. Kudos to our amazing Yearbook staff! For any 5th grade families who have not sent in a baby picture, please do so by sharing to the yearbook website: https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/valleyviewyearbook. Baby pictures should be uploaded by Sunday, May 9th. 

· The Square1 Art fundraiser reported a total of $3,306 sales. The orders are expected in late May. 

· The PTO will have some surprises for our students for the end of the year, including a student-selected book.

· Staff Appreciation Week was a great success. Coffee, hot chocolate and donuts were served on Monday. Wednesday there was a luncheon and a gift card tree for local businesses was set up. Thank you VV staff for all you do!

The next PTO meeting will be June 1st at 6:30 p.m. in the tent on the back field at VV.  Please feel free to join us.

